
 

 

> Dear Michael Wrinn, Director of Planning & Land Use Management/Town  

> Planner 

>  

> My name is David Bell. I am the original owner of the land and  

> property at 71 Old Kings Highway, Wilton, CT 06897, and have been  

> since I purchased it in 1965. My wife Betsy and I oppose the variance  

> of Section 29-5.D requested by Jeffrey and Nadine Turner at 69 Old  

> Kings Highway, Wilton, CT 06897. This is the second variance the  

> Turners have requested in less than a year. By our not opposing the first variance, it allowed 

the Turners to proceed to build an outdoor patio up to our shared property line. To us this second 

variance requested by the Turners represents an unreasonable encroachment on our legal 

property line by narrowing the footage between us. And importantly it diminishes the value of 

our real estate property. 

>  

> Respectfully submitted, 

>  

> David Bell 
 


